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I am pleased to tell you that the Reunion 2023 has now been booked for Friday 18 October at
the Welbeck Hall in West Bridgeford.  So far we have 23 attendees and If you are in contact
with a former school friend let them know. People change their email/home addresses and last
year I had some people contact me after it had happened.  
 
 
Reply by text/phone on 07800866825 or use keyworth1@btopenworld.com
 
 
see you there. 
 
  Regards  Tony Keyworth  
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